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I. Call to Order 

II. Adoption of the Agenda 

III. New Business 

A. Suspension of courtesy postcard property owner notices 

B. Online/Virtual Meeting Policy and Procedure 

IV. Conflicts of Interest 

V. Minutes 

A. March 9, 2020 

VI. Public Hearing 

A. 536 Holly New Single-Family Construction; Historic Hill (Gause)  
B. 962 Summit New Single-Family Construction; Historic Hill (Boulware) 
C. 201 Fourth Street East-Master Sign Plan; Lowertown (Boulware) 
D. 1498 Summit New Single-Family Construction (Eggers) 
E. 594 Selby Avenue/156 Dale Street New Infill Construction (Eggers) 
 

VII. CLG Public Comment 
A. Gold Line Bus Rapid Transit phase 1 
 

VIII. Adjourn 

Special Notice:  In light of the COVID-19 health pandemic, it is not feasible for any member 
of Heritage Preservation Commission (HPC) to be present at the regular location, and all 
available members of the Commission will attend this meeting via Skype by telephone or 
other electronic means.   
 

It is also not feasible for members of the public to attend the meeting at its regular location 
due to the health pandemic and emergency. Accordingly, NO meeting will be held in Council 
Chambers at 15 W. Kellogg Boulevard in the City of Saint Paul. 
  

The Commission intends to hold its meeting of April 20, 2020 as a virtual meeting.  Skype 
numbers and id will be provided on our website one (1) week prior to the meeting.   
 

Member of the public may monitor this meeting remotely. Public comment materials can be 
submitted to George Gause at george.gause@stpaul.gov up to two (2) hours prior to the 
start of the meeting will be provided to the Heritage Preservation Commission.   
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